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American Association of Law Libraries Announces 
2024 Hall of Fame Award Inductee  

 Jean P. OôGrady Honored by AALL 

CHICAGO ï May 14, 2024 —The American Association of Law Libraries (AALL) 
proudly announces that Jean P. O’Grady has been honored with the 2024 Hall of Fame 
Award in recognition for her outstanding contribution to the field of law librarianship. 

The Hall of Fame Award is known for celebrating significant, substantial, and long-
standing contributions to the profession and service to the Association. As a recipient of 
the Hall of Fame Award, O’Grady has demonstrated a history of career achievement, 
sustained commitment to the advancement of the profession, and significant 
contributions to AALL. 

“We are thrilled and honored to recognize Jean P. O’Grady with the prestigious Hall of 
Fame Award,” said AALL President June Hsiao Liebert. “Her leadership and 
contributions, including her influential blog, Dewey B Strategic, have played a vital role 
in advocating for our profession and enhancing its visibility.” 

O’Grady expressed gratitude for the recognition sharing: “I am so honored to receive 
the AALL Hall of Fame Award. I want to especially thank the friends and colleagues who 
nominated me,” said O’Grady. “It has been an honor to serve in such a noble profession 
and to support AALL and the law library community as a former Executive Board 
Member, PLLIP President, LLAGNY President, committee member, and volunteer. I 
want to thank Marsha Pront, who hired me for my first law firm job at Proskauer, as well 
as the law firms who hired me for my successive director roles at Shea & Gould, 
WilmerHale, DLA Piper, and Venable. Each firm enabled me to hire amazing and 
talented colleagues and gave us a "living laboratory" where we could expand and 
explore innovative knowledge initiatives using cutting-edge technology. What a fun and 
amazing ride it has been! I feel very humbled, blessed, and grateful to receive the Hall 
of Fame Award.”  

For more information about the Hall of Fame Award, visit bit.ly/AALL-hof. 
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About AALL 
The American Association of Law Libraries (AALL) is the only association representing 
over 3,600 law librarians and legal information professionals globally. The mission of 
AALL is to advocate for access to legal information and support the legal information 
profession by cultivating the growth of our members, connecting them with each other, 
and championing the value of legal information and legal information professionals. For 
more information, visit www.aallnet.org.   
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